
 

 

 

29 October 2022  

 

Guy Barnett, Minister for State Development Construction and Housing 

Leadership sought to deliver better housing outcomes for Tasmanians 

I’m pleased to announce the process for the Chief Executive Officer (CEO) for Homes Tasmania has 

commenced, with the role advertised today. 

 

The Tasmanian Liberal Government is committed to addressing Tasmania’s housing challenges. The 

cornerstone of our plan is Homes Tasmania, a new authority with significant powers to leverage its 

$3.5 billion asset base. This will mean more homes, faster for Tasmanians. 

 

Our core priority is meeting the needs of our most vulnerable and ensuring that housing and 

homelessness services are provided to those most in need. 

 

In addition, Homes Tasmania will also play a role in understanding the whole housing market in 

Tasmania, including issues such as housing shortages in regional areas, urban renewal and building 

liveable communities.  

 

Experienced leadership is now being sought to bring innovative thinking, draw on diverse views, 

collaborate with sector partners and guide Homes Tasmania in delivering outcomes that address our 

housing challenges. 

 

Alongside the Board, the CEO will be responsible for delivering the Government’s ambitious plan to 

deliver 10,000 new social and affordable homes by 2032. 

 

I encourage anyone with the relevant skills and knowledge and a passion for Tasmania and improving 

our housing outcomes to apply. 


